
PLANNING AHEAD EVENT - DALZIEL ST ANDREWS CHURCH, MOTHERWELL 

Voice of Experience Forum 

With the current volatile economic climate, there has never been a better time to look at planning for the 
future.  Voice of Experience Forum would like to invite those over the age of 60 and living in North         
Lanarkshire to our information event.  The focus of the event will be helping attendees to think about ways 
to ‘plan ahead’ to help minimise the likelihood, stress and worry of issues as we all get older. 
 

Our partners will be running small groups sessions, answering questions and providing information and 
help on current and possible future concerns.  
 

A FREE lunch will be provided at 12:30pm to give everyone time to relax, chat and enjoy some delicious 
food.  Feel free to bring a friend—as long as they are over 60, they are welcome to join us. 

 

PLACES ARE LIMITED SO PLEASE REGISTER BY CALLING DENIS ON 01236 439550 
OR EMAIL INFO@VOEF.ORG.UK 

TUESDAY 22ND NOVEMBER 2022   10:30AM—12:30PM 


